
Tommy’s Car Wash
        --Invitation to Bid--

Bids to complete work as defined will be accepted, from invited contractors, by Starr 
Corporation until Thursday, 4/27/23 by 2:00PM. Bids may be delivered to 2995 East 
3600 North, Twin Falls, ID, or emailed to tim@starrcorporation.com Bids to be valid for 
30 days. Bids to be submitted on Contractor’s standard letterhead form. Plans and 
specifications for this project are available on Starr Corporation’s website.

  

The civil portion of the work has been previously bid out and awarded. Only site 
concrete is left to be priced out at this time

Starr Corporation is the CM/GC for this project. Starr Corporation may elect to submit 
proposal(s) for this project. Starr Corporation’s proposal will be submitted no later than 
12:00 PM on the bid date. This early bid delivery is designed to give all bidders an 
assurance of an open, competitive, and fair bidding environment.

Schedule: See Preliminary Schedule for Start date for this project, the site work start 
date is approximately 4/17/23 through 2/20/24.

When preparing a proposal please be sure to review the following:

 Bid proposal can be on your on your letter head, with your scope of 
work detailed out.

 Project Plans
 Project Specifications
 Site & Building Grading with underground utilities have been awarded
 Staking & surveying with special inspections has been awarded

If questions should arise during the bid process, please contact Tim Pollard 
at 208-969-1305 or via email at tim@starrcorporation.com 
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